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Dear Parent/carer,  
 

What a jam-packed half term we have had – filled with everything from Sports Relief and World Book Day to 
supporting Carecent and the Y4/3 production of ‘The Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe’. Fishergate children really 
know how to play their part in our wider society; showing great compassion, huge imagination and boundless self-
belief and self-confidence. I am looking forward to seeing what the summer term will bring.  
Some of you may have heard the announcement in the budget that all schools will be required to become academies 
over the next few years.   I just want to let you know that governors were already alert to the issue and are in the 
process of seeking guidance to better understand options for Fishergate going forward.   I want to reassure you that, 
whatever governance structures we end up with, protecting the quality of education at Fishergate and its uniquely 
friendly and inclusive ethos will be our top priority.  I will write again and keep you informed as we move through the 
process. 
I would like to wish you all a happy and healthy holiday and look forward to welcoming the children back on Monday 
April 11th.  
 
Tina Clarke 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tina Clarke  
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SCHOOL LUNCH PAYMENTS 
 

Please could you ensure that your child’s 
lunch account is cleared by Thursday 24

th
 

March.  There are numerous outstanding 
accounts and school cannot be 
responsible for covering these.  Many 
thanks. 
 

School Meal Price Increase 
 

I would like to advise you that from the start of the 
summer term school meal prices will increase from 
£2.00 per day to £2.10 per day for all KS2 children. 

Eyu and KS1 will remain free. 

REMINDER THAT SCHOOL FINISHES AT 2.30PM ON 
THURSDAY 24TH MARCH.  

 
PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO CLUBS ON THURSDAY. 

 
HOPE YOU ALL HAVE A LOVELY EASTER AND ENJOY 

YOUR BREAK. 
 

                                               

FOOTBALL KIT AMNESTY 
 

If you by any chance have a navy blue ‘Friends of 
Fishergate’ football top please could you return it to 
school. Double check your cupboards and laundry 
baskets and if you have one just pop it into the office. 
Many thanks. 
 
 

NEW LUNCH MENU 
 

Look out for the new menu coming home with your 
child this week.  This will be in effect from Monday 11

th
 

April 2016. 
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